
Town of Albany Minutes
October 24, 2023

The Town Board met at the Town Hall with Abel Schultz, Doug Lawrence, Scott Roth, Grace Spangler, and
Shannon Sheflin present. Dennis Nussbaum and Ron Krupke were also present. The Pledge of Allegiance was
shared. Proof of posting was verified in four places and on the website.

The Board of Review had not happened yet, therefore without the assessment numbers, only expense
categories for 2024 were discussed.
Shannon Sheflin asked the board to review category descriptions as there are some discrepancies between
what is listed on the printed budget sheet and what is in the Town Hall Software.
Board discussed making the budget set up more universal and in line with state standards.

Board reviewed each expense category listed, made adjustments to category descriptions as needed and
entered numbers.

Board finished reviewing all expense categories and will need to set another meeting to review revenue
categories.

The next budget planning meeting will be at the start of the Town Board meeting, Tuesday, November 14, 2023
at 6:30pm.

A motion was made by Doug Lawrence and seconded by Abel Schultz to adjourn. Motion carried 3-0.

Shannon Sheflin
Clerk, Town of Albany


